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Dear sir,

Land South of Perdiswell Farm.

I would like to register an objection to the granting of planning permission for this Application. 

The proposed development is totally out of scale for Woodstock. 

Most significantly the town centre already has serious access and parking problems which the proposed development would make significantly worse. 

If the Councils are minded to grant permission, consideration should be given to reducing the pressure on town centre traffic in advance of the development by closing Town Gate at the end of Park Street to vehicular access to Blenheim Park.

Yours, 

Dr Alan Hearne

9 Park Street
Woodstock.

